ECA NEWS

Changing of the Guards

The Elevator Contractors of America is pleased to
announce that Steve DeGrenier of Atlantic Elevator
Service located in Avon Massachusetts has been
officially elected to serve a three year term on the
Board of Directors for ECA. Steve has immediately
assumed the lead role as Chairman for the newly
appointed Safety Committee in which he intends to
introduce at the upcoming Annual Membership
Conference in the early spring of 2016.

Please help us warmly welcome Steve as the newest
member of the 2015/16 Board of Directors and
congratulate him for volunteering his efforts to give
back to the industry in support of our valued members.

A Shout Out to Our Sponsors

On behalf of the Board of Directors and our entire membership,
| would like to once more acknowledge and personally thank all
valued 2015 Vendor Sponsors for their generous patronage
and continued support of the Elevator Contractors of America.
Your expressed interest and conveyed commitment to our
organization is absolutely well received and fully recognized by
all. Thank you once again to:
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Bidding a Fond adieu

The Board of Directors would like to give special
acknowledgement and huge thanks to Mike
Warfield with ELCON Enterprises for devoting his
time and industry expertise towards the betterment
of the ECA and its members. Mike recently tendered
his resignation from the board as he prepares for
life after elevators and focus's his sights towards
the bright lights at the end of that long and
infamous tunnel.

Mike served as Vice Chairman and Labor Director
for ECA and was heavily instrumental in the recent
development and publication of the Model Safety
Program as his last parting contribution as a
director on the board. On behalf of the Board of
Directors and the entire ECA membership, we bid
Mike a fond adieu and extend our utmost gratitude
for his commitment and endless support for the
Elevator Contractor of America.

Gulf Anyone?

The 2016 Annual Membership Conference is currently
scheduled to take place at the Hilton Marco Island
Beach Resort and Spa located on the southernmost Gulf
Coast of Marco Island Florida from February 21st
through February 23, 2016. Although the meeting's
agenda has yet to be finalized, we encourage all
interested members to mark their calendars and register
early to take full advantage of negotiated discounts as
demand is fully expected to outweigh supply and resort
accommodations will be limited to a first come, first
served basis.

Ft. Myers International Airport is the nearest airport for
distant travelers and approximately 35 minutes from the
Hilton Marco Isltand Beach Resort. Ft. Lauderdale and
Miami International Airports offer viable travel
alternatives roughly 1 to 1% hours directly across the
sunshine state.




